
          

 
 
 

The Village of Middleville Downtown Development Authority  
will hold a Workshop – Business Engagement / TIF Recertification 

on Monday, October 21, 2024 at 5:00 pm 
in the Council Chambers at the Middleville Village Hall at 100 East Main Street. 

 
The public is invited to attend this open meeting. 

 
Persons with special needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk no less than 3 days 
prior to the meeting. Village Clerk can be contacted by phone at the number indicated above or by 
email at rvanpolen@villageofmiddleville.org, during normal business hours (Monday thru Thursday 
8:00 am to 5:00 pm and Friday 8:00 am to noon).  
 
 
 
 
Posted October 10, 2024 
Rhonda Van Polen  
Village Clerk  
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